From:

To: DCAdmin

Subject: Planning application number 2020/93308.

Date: 27 January 2021 12:18:31

Sent from my iPad ONCE again for supporting LIDI’s proposal to open a new store in New Hay

Road Huddersfield A Large Supper Market is long over due at this side of town for the residents this would help
people having to travel miles for a large shop once a week the amount of new properties that have been built
with no thought for facilities and services for people in this area. This facility is long over due and it’s beggars
belief that you are still dragging your feet to get this moving .Lets hope that in the new year we get some
movement. Yours sincerely





